UK Thromboprophylaxis Forum

First Meeting (Draft, Speakers to be confirmed)
Preventing Hospital Acquired Thrombosis 
Royal College of Physicians, London 
                   11 St Andrews Place, Regents Park, London, NW1 4LE
             Wednesday 10th December 2008
	09:00 -09.40
	REGISTRATION & COFFEE
	

	
	SESSION ONE – THE NEED FOR ACTION

Chair – Gordon Lowe, Professor of Vascular Medicine, University of Glasgow; Chair, Steering Committee, UK Thromboprophylaxis Forum
	

	09.40 -10.00
	Welcome and Introduction to the Forum
	Gordon Lowe

	10.00 -10.20

	The Health Select Committee Implementation Working Group

Anita Thomas, Consultant Physician, Derriford Hospital, Plymouth; Chair, Implementation Working Group
	Anita Thomas

	10.20 -10.30

	Discussion

	

	10.30 -10.50

	Development of the Risk Assessment Model

Trevor Baglin, Consultant Haematologist, Addenbrooke’s Hospital, Cambridge; Member, Implementation Working Group
	Trevor Baglin

	10.50 -11.00
	Discussion


	

	11:00 -11.30
	COFFEE
	

	
	SESSION TWO – EXEMPLARS OF GOOD PRACTICE

Chair – Professor Mike Greaves, Chair of School of Medicine, University of Aberdeen

	

	11.30 -11.50

	Timothy Nokes, Consultant Haematologist, Derriford Hospital, Plymouth

	Tim Nokes

	11.50 -12.20


	Rhona MacLean, Consultant Haematologist, Hallamshire Hospital, Sheffield


	Rhona MacLean

	12.20 -12.40
	Roopen Arya, Consultant Haematologist, Kings College Hospital, London


	Roopen Arya

	12.40 -13.00

	Discussion


	

	13.00 -14.00
	LUNCH
	

	
	SESSION THREE – HOW TO MEET THE CHALLENGE?
Chair: Gordon Lowe
	

	14.00 -14.20

	Report from 20th November Meeting of All–Parliamentary Group. John Smith MP/ Beverley Hunt, Consultant Haematologist, St Thomas’ Hospital, London
	John Smith Beverley Hunt

	14.20 -15.30

	Panel Discussion

Anita Thomas, Chair, Implementation Working Group; 
Caroline Baglin, Nurse Specialist, Addenbrooke’s Hospital, Cambridge; Beverley Hunt, Consultant Haematologist, St. Thomas’ Hospital, London; David Warwick, Consultant Orthopaedic Surgeon, Southampton General Hospital; 
Sandy Kidd, Consultant Anaesthetist, South West London Orthopaedic Centre, Epsom


	Panel

	15.30 -16.00
	TEA
	

	
	SESSION FOUR – FUTURE ACTIVITIES OF THE FORUM

Chair – David Fitzmaurice, Professor of General Practice, University of Birmingham
	

	16.00 -
16.15
	Teaching materials 
Susan Bacon, Thrombosis Nurse Specialist, Scarborough General Hospital

	Sue Bacon

	16.15 -
16.30

	Implementation support

Kathryn Boyd, Consultant Haematologist, Craigavon Area Hospital, Portadown

	Kathryn Boyd

	16.30 -16.45

	Audit (Endorse)
Ajay Kakkar, Professor of Surgery, Barts and London Hospitals

	Ajay Kakkar

	16.45 -17.00
	The Way Ahead
Simon Noble, Consultant Physician, Royal Gwent Hospital, Newport. 


	Simon Noble

	17.00
	DEPART
	


Registration fee: £20.00 
For further information or to request a registration form please contact:
Claire Norris, Eventive Solutions, Carlettdene, Church Hill, Midgham, Berkshire, RG7 5UQ

Tel: 0118 971 3710            Fax: 0118 971 4801         E-mail: claire@eventive.org.uk
Supported by an educational grant from Boehringer Ingelheim
